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Cain Janice

From: outlook_E055BCD9EE9BDA42@outlook.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 3:32 PM

To: SED Exhibits

Subject: SB 1563

To Members of the Senate Education Committee: 

 

This bill, SB 1563, is another step toward setting up completely open borders for the United States.  Already, the Oregon 

Legislature has encouraged and incentivized illegal immigration through sanctuary policies, and in various other ways.  

  

This bill follows two earlier bills benefitting illegal alien students.  

 

At least now we have a President who respects and supports immigration law enforcement, and has put the status of 

the DACA program before Congress.  Oregon should not legislate its own immigration laws.  Being only one of 50 states, 

it should follow federal policy on immigration and cooperate with federal immigration agents. 

 

SB 1563 should not be passed.  It should not even take up time for debate and recording.  It is anti-citizen, anti-national 

sovereignty.  It further harms citizens, who are already beleaguered with excessive levels of legal and illegal immigration. 

 

Elizabeth Van Staaveren, McMinnville 

 

 


